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PROGRAM REVIEW SELF STUDY
PART A: Overview of Program

2.
Discuss how this program coordinates, impacts, and/or interacts with other programs in the College.

John:


The mathematics program strongly interacts and supports various academic support services such as the Mesa Program, the Learning Center, and the Disabled Students Program.  Math faculty are involved in the development of academic workshops, provide academic advising to students, and refer prospective tutors to the Mesa Program.  The Math assistance lab is supervised by a math faculty member and has  an adjunct math faculty instructor serving as the evening instructional aide.  Math faculty refer prospective tutors, bring classes into TLC for tours,  and schedule hours in TLC to work with students. Math faculty work with the Disabled Students Program in making accommodations for those students in the program with diagnosed disabilities.


Various math faculty are also involved in various programs and learning communities  Instructors teach Math 811 for the ASTEP program, Math 251 and Math 200 for the Honors Transfer Program,  Math 111 for the Puente Program, and Math Math 111 for the Women in Transition Program.   Math faculty have also served on advisory committees and have been mentors for the EOPS program and the Puente Program.  

PART B: Curriculum

2. State how the program has remained current in the discipline(s).

John:
Since the last program review I have developed two study skills classes. 


Math 650 is a learning skills course for those math students who may need a structured review of topics  in  basic skills courses, such as those returning to mathematics after several years, those dropping out of a class during the semester, or those needing to prepare for a standardized test.


Cindy Moss and John Chavez developed LSKL 880, a learning skills course recommended for those students currently taking an elementary algebra or intermediate algebra course.

Working on a Trustees Grant, we developed this course from our experience of offering study skills workshops to students in the 2001 academic year.

6.
Discuss plans for future review and program modification.

Everyone please try to comment


I would suggest here looking into offering  1-2 unit math courses so that instructors could become more  involved with  support services such as Mesa and TLC.
     
1.
What resources (staff, facilities, equipment and/or supplies) will be needed in the next six years?

Will be discussed at next meeting
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